
Belfast City Council

Report to: Strategic Policy and Resources Committee 

Subject: Correspondence from Limavady Borough Council -
Proportionality in the Filling of Civic Positions 

Date: 25th January, 2008

Reporting Officer: Mr. L. Steele, Head of Committee and Members' Services  

Contact Officer: Mr. Liam Steele, Head of Committee and Members'
Services (extension 6325)

Relevant Background Information

Correspondence has been received from Limavady Borough Council (a copy of which 
is appended) regarding a Notice of Motion which “calls on Local Government 
Councils which have failed to incorporate all-inclusive proportionality mechanisms for 
the purpose of filling Civic positions on Council to immediately do so”.

Resource Implications

No financial or Human Resources implications associated with this report.

Recommendations

The Committee is asked to note receipt of the correspondence and to take such action 
thereon as may be determined.

Documents Attached

Appendix 1 – Correspondence from Limavady Borough Council 




